
Pending Approval by the Executive Committee on October 18, 2023 
RECOMMENDATION TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 

FROM:   
Executive Committee 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

To recommend approval of Judi Harris from the Lake Havasu Association of REALTORS® 

as the new 2024 Business Technology & Communications Vice Chair. 
 
BACKGROUND: 

The President-elect in conjunction with the First Vice President select Primary 
Committee Chairs and Vice Chairs for Director approval in the spring for the 
subsequent year to allow them to be involved in the specific program planning and 
operating budget development. Tad Moore from the Northern Arizona Association of 
REALTORS® was previously approved as the 2024 Business Services & Technology 
Vice Chair, however he is no longer able to serve.  
 
Vice-chair Ready has since offered the position to Judi Harris from the Lake Havasu 
Association of REALTORS® and Judi has accepted. 

 
BUDGET IMPACT: 

None 
 
MOTION:  

TO RECOMMEND APPROVAL OF JUDI HARRIS FROM THE LAKE HAVASU 
ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS® AS THE NEW 2024 BUSINESS 
TECHNOLOGY & COMMUNICATIONS VICE CHAIR. 
   

 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:   

2024 President-elect Sindy Ready at sindy@azgreathomes.com  
OR 
 Scott Drucker, CEO at scottdrucker@aaronline.com   
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